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GIVE SOMEONE A FERRY SPECIAL CHRISTMAS WITH THE GREAT BREAK GIVEAWAY 

NORTHERN IRELAND’S leading ferry company is celebrating the gift of giving this Christmas by asking people to nominate a special person to receive one of six return ferry trips by car on any of its Irish Sea routes, with all the trimmings, absolutely free.

Each lucky winner and a friend will be whisked across the Irish Sea with Stena Line in comfort and style and can relax in the luxurious Stena Plus lounge where they can enjoy complimentary snacks and beverages. 

Diane Poole OBE, Stena Line’s Head of PR and Communications, Stena Line, said:  “Everyone deserves a break this Christmas and with it being the season of goodwill, we have designed ‘The Great Break Giveaway’ giving people the chance to nominate someone special to them who is deserving of a surprise this Christmas. 

“The competition is free to enter and all you have to do is go to Stena Line’s Facebook page, tag your winner in the competition post telling us why they deserve a break. It really is that easy. We are encouraging everyone to enter the competition, and not only will they make someone smile by nominating them, but they will also have the chance of winning that person a great prize,” Diane continued.  

“Don’t be too disappointed if you aren’t one of the winning entries, as everyone is a winner with our great value festive fares starting from only £99* single for car and driver.  Passengers can look forward to stress-free travel with no long queues at check-in, no baggage charges and no weight restrictions and can enjoy a festive atmosphere onboard with delicious dining options, free films and Wi-Fi, kids play areas, lots of indulgent areas to relax and fabulous onboard shopping with up to 40% savings compared to the high street on fragrances, jewellery and much, much more.  

“We are encouraging people to make their travel plans early to ensure they get their preferred sailings as we are already finding this festive season to be even busier than last year with people getting ready to travel to be with loved ones at this special time of year,” Diane concluded.  

To enter the Great Break Giveaway all you have to do is go to Stena Line’s Facebook page – www.facebook.com/StenaLineUKIE and tag your winner in the competition post detailing why you think they deserve a break. Closing date is 19 December. For details of the latest great-value fares from Stena Line check the low fares finder online at www.stenaline.co.uk/christmas, call 08447 70 70 70 or visit your local travel agent or Stena Line office.

*Terms and conditions apply.  Subject to availability. Winning travel is valid for six months from date of issue. 
[ends]

MEDIA ENQUIRIES: For further information, please contact Bronagh Maguire of Duffy Rafferty Communications on 028 9073 0880.
